BALTIMORE ANIMAL RESCUE & CARE SHELTER, INC.

June 23, 2010

To:  The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400 City Hall
Attn: Karen Randle

Re:  City Council Bill No.10-0506-Mayor’s Anti-Animal Abuse Advisory
Commission — Establishment

The Baltimore Animal Rescue & Care Shelter (BARCS) has reviewed the City Council
Bill No. 10-0506 — Mayor’s Anti-Animal Abuse Advisory Commission — Establishment and
BARCS strongly supports its passage.

It is very important that the work of the Mayor’s Anti-Animal Abuse Task Force
continues its duties of increasing awareness of animal cruelty, recommending legislation to
protect the animals of Baltimore City, and promoting a strong working relationship with The
Bureau of Animal Control and the Baltimore City Police Department.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

Sincerely,
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Debra Rahl ~——

Acting Executive Director
BARCS
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